
Dear Probe Families,  

  

The staff and students of Dr. Probe are excitedly anticipating this year’s Spring Concert:  

What a Wonderful World!  
It will be an evening full of voices, instruments, and songs that celebrate nature and the 

beautiful earth that we live on.   

Please find important information regarding the concert below:  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either your child’s classroom 

teacher or our Music teacher, Mrs. Sheen.  

CONCERT EVENING:  

Due to the size of our school, we will be presenting the same concert on two separate 

evenings.  

• Students with a last name starting with letters A-K will perform on Tuesday, May 

9th.  

• Students with a last name starting with letters L-Z will perform on Wednesday, 

May 10th.   

The concert will be held at the Southminster United Church (1011 4th Ave. S).  

Doors will open at 6:10 with the concert starting promptly at 6:30. Tickets will be 

required.  

Upon arrival to the evening concert, please enter through the front doors. Students will 

sit with their performing groups in the audience. Please look for your teachers and a 

reserved sign for your class. Parents and guests are welcome to sit behind the reserved 

signs on the main floor. There is seating in the upper balcony as well.   

 

TICKETS/EXTRA TICKETS:  

Each family will be given two tickets for the evening of their concert night. They will be 

sent home on Tuesday, April 25th along with a Microsoft Forms link to request additional 

tickets. If your family would like to be considered for extra tickets, please complete the 

form by Friday, April 28th at the latest. If you have any remaining tickets, please return 

them to your classroom teacher as soon as possible.  

Due to our limited seating capacity, we will be offering Dress Rehearsal performances 

on the morning of the concerts for anyone who is unable to attend our evening 

concerts.  



DRESS REHEARSAL:   

There will be dress rehearsals for the performances at 9:00am in our Dr. Probe 

Gymnasium on the morning of their performance date. Tickets are not required for the 

dress rehearsal performances.  

CONCERT DRESS:  

Your child’s teacher will be in contact with you regarding any clothing specifications 

required for the performance.  

SWITCHING CONCERT NIGHTS:  

Due to the size of our school, it is difficult to allow performance night switches at this 

time. However, please let Mrs. Sheen know if you would like to be considered for an 

evening switch and we will notify you if we are able to accommodate this request.  

  

We look forward to sharing our musical endeavors with you soon. We have been 

working hard to prepare an excellent evening for our families.  

  

Sincerely,   

  

Mrs. Hudson Sheen  

Hudson.sheen@lethsd.ab.ca  

403-381-3103  

 


